
Town of Shelburne 

Board of Health 

Meeting Minutes 

August 31, 2020 

The meeting was called to order at 9:37 a.m. on Monday August 31, 2020 by member Ron Kelter.  The 

meeting was held via Zoom due to the Coronavirus- COVID-19 Pandemic. 

Board of Health Members Present:    Ron Kelter, - Chair, Jody Stetson, Fred Vohr  

Others Present:  Jennifer Morse (Clerk), Randy Crochier (CPHS Health Agent) 

 
Minutes – August 17, 2020 
A motion was made by Jody and seconded by Ron to approve the meeting minutes of August 17, 2020.  
VOTE- 3-0 
 
 
COVID-19 
There is one new case in Shelburne for a total of nine cases.  Jody asked Jenn to update the number on 
the website.  Discussion regarding contact tracing with the CPHS nurses - Fritz will now be the Shelburne 
Board of Health contact for when they need a board member to assist. 
 
Arms Academy Library reopening plan was discussed, and all agree it was well done.  Randy will contact 
Laurie to address the medical exemption regarding face covering. 
 
Board of Health last message was distributed and posted to the website.  There was an inquiry as to 
when Town Hall was going to open.  Jenn shared that the last she knew there was no plan to reopen at 
this time.  
 
    
Health Agent Updates 
Randy shared that the Board of Health “handbook” binder created by FRCOG are currently being 
distributed to members.   
 
Randy spoke about the Mohawk District reopening committee to which he is a member of since all, but 
two communities have CPHS services.   He recently reviewed the fall sports plan at Mohawk.  School is 
set to reopen around November 24 if not earlier and students will be doing remote learning until then.  
Randy spoke about the importance of all the towns working together. 
 
 
Next Meeting:  September 21, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. 
 .   
 
Public Comment 
None 
 
A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting at _____ a.m.   Vote:  3-0 
 
 
Submitted: 
 



Jennifer Morse 
Board of Health Clerk 
August 17, 2020 


